Thursday, June 11th 

My dear 6th grade students, 
Here we are the end of the school year, a challenging and interesting one.  I wish you the best of luck in every dream, plan or project that you may have.  
I am sending you a lot of work to be covered this summer just to review everything before starting your Sec 1. 
Work hard and try to do the best in everything you do! Thank you for these amazing years that we spent together 
Love, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Miss Smaranda 



